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The Fund Finance Association this week hosted a call with representatives of its major event
sponsors. Following the call, the FFA released a statement summarizing what its constituents
are seeing in the market, addressing many of the narratives in recent press reports and
providing suggestions for best practices for managing the challenges in the market. The
statement is available on the FFA website here.
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